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We need to ensure both that the stray cats in our communities are cared for and that 

the people who care for them can do so freely and without fear of repercussions. HB 

3571 accomplishes this, and it does so with private – not public – funds. 

It ask for your support of this bill. 

Please vote “yes” on HB 3571. 


